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RECONCILIATION SUMMARY
MODULE

In relation to the PhilHealth Advisory 2018-0046, on the Availability 
of the Reconciliation Summary Module (RSM) Through HCI 
Portal, please be informed that the available data received from 
January 1, 2016 onwards can be viewed by the HCIs for the purpose 
of PhilHealth Benefit Payment reconciliation. 

Status of unpaid claims submitted prior to this date may be 
reconciled in coordination with the PhilHealth Regional Offices 
(PROs).  

Further inquiries and concerns regarding this Advisory may be 
directed to our Corporate Action Center Hotline at (02) 441-7442.
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